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Dear Parent/Carer  

RE: Year 11 ‘Macbeth’ Performance at the Globe Theatre, London  

As a reminder, your child is going to see a performance of ‘Macbeth’ at The Globe in London on 

Tuesday 24th October. 

Students need to arrive at school at 7:30am via the Griffins Brook Lane entrance, and the coach will 

leave school at 7:45am. 

The trip is due to be back at 9:00pm, but this is dependant on traffic, and we will encourage students to 

use their mobile phones to keep you updated. 

If your child is entitled to a free school meal, they can collect a packed lunch from the canteen before 

we leave. If your child is not entitled to a free school meal, we recommend they bring their lunch, 

including drinks, with them.  

There will be a brief stop at services on the way there and on the way back, and there is a restaurant at 

The Globe if students do need to purchase food or drinks. However, many theatres operate a card-only 

system, so we recommend students bring their own refreshments. 

The Globe is an open-air venue and open to the elements: students do not need to wear school uniform 

for this trip, but they should wear comfortable clothing, including comfortable footwear and bring 

waterproofs as weather conditions can change during a performance. Umbrellas are not permitted in 

the theatre, so students should bring a coat with a hood if possible. The theatre has requested that 

students don’t bring large bags to the theatre, so any bags will need to be left on the coach. Also, the 

tickets are in The Yard, meaning students will need to stand for the performance; sitting down is not 

permitted. 

Finally, if your child has any medical conditions, please ensure they have any medication with them. 

Students who don’t have their medication will not be permitted on the trip. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 0121 475 3881.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs J Dovey 

Associate Assistant Principal 

  


